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HIT AND RUN 
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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a hit and run that occurred on 
Thursday, February 6th, 2020, at approximately 4:14 AM. The crash occurred in the 200 
block of South Fort Lauderdale Beach Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed two victims were walking on the sidewalk in the 
200 block of South Fort Lauderdale Beach Boulevard when they stumbled into the 
roadway.  
 

A vehicle traveling northbound on South Fort Lauderdale Beach Boulevard ran over the 
victims in the roadway. The driver of the vehicle did not stop and continued northbound, 
failing to render aid to the injured victims.  
 

The vehicle is described as being a two door, red Porsche.   
 

Both victims were transported to Broward Health Medical Center with serious injuries.  
 

The victims are visiting from Norway however, their identities are not being released 
due to the investigation.  
 

Anyone with information or who may have witnessed the incident is encouraged to 
contact Traffic Homicide Investigator P. Williams at 954-828-5755, or Broward Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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